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Česká školka Playgroup

There is no such Playgroup any more as not many preschool children are
interested in regular sessions, however we do occasional events outdoors
which have proved very popular with all aged children, 1 year old to
teenagers. The average attendance is about 16 children with the same
amount of adults. Those sessions are usually structured as treasure hunts
Czech style (šipkovaná) in various locations. Te Puna Quarry Park,
McLarens Park, Puketoki Reserve or Otane Wainuku.
Little children also benefit from other Club events such as Puppet show,
weekend camps, Mikulas, Easter or Burning witches.
Children have a chance to meet up with friends, complete Czech written
tasks and be accompanied by Czech/Slovak speaking adults.
I would love to continue this errand in the upcoming months as it is vital to
keep our heritage going for our younger ones.
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